
Construction of Interim Bike Path
Beginning in May of 2016, work will commence on an interim bikepath north of 

State Route 52. The temporary bikeway will reroute bicycle traffic from the existing 

Rose Canyon Bike Path in order to allow for crews to relocate existing utilities in 

the area and make way for the future construction of the Mid-Coast Trolley project.

Interim Bike Path
   •  The existing bike path will remain open until the interim bike path is operational.

   •  The interim bike path will be located between Gilman Drive, north of the  
       State Route 52 crossing of the railroad tracks, and the end of Santa Fe Street. 

   •  Please exercise caution and safety when using the interim bike path. 

Construction Schedule
May 2016 - June 2016 

Concurrent SDG&E Construction Activities
San Diego Gas & Electric Co. will be working in the same area concurrently to 

relocate a 16-inch gas line from June 2016 to November 2016.
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Work Areas: 

Construction schedules may change with very little notice.


